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14.11.19 
Dear Parent/ Carers of Year 4 children. 
 

Meeting for Castleton Residential Visit 2020 
 

We will be holding a morning and an evening meeting, to which parents are asked to attend 
one of, on:- 

Thursday 12th December 9:00am to 9:30am 
Thursday 12th December 6:00pm to 6:30pm 

in the school hall. 
 

For many years now we have been organising a highly successful and enjoyable residential 
visit to Castleton Youth Hostel in the Peak District for our Y4 children.  
 
Last year the Y4 children spent 2 nights and 3 days at the new Youth Hostel Association facility 
at Losehill Hall in Castleton.  
The residential links directly to the Year 4 History theme we cover in school. Whilst there, the 
children will take part in many different activities that will bring the history theme to life, 
including archery and building a Roman siege engine. 
 
This year, the date of the residential is March 23rd-25th, 2020. 
 
At the parents’ information meeting you will be given all necessary information, have the 
opportunity to ask questions and hear about the experience from previous years. 
 
The cost for the residential includes coach travel to and from Castleton, 2 nights’ 
accommodation, evening meals, breakfast, packed lunches (except the first day), and the cost 
of the educators and equipment hire at Castleton.  
 
At this point only an approximate cost of £ 135.00 can be given. This can be paid in 
instalments with the deadline for the non refundable deposit of the 20th December 2020 
 
Last year’s visit to Castleton was a great success and I hope that you and your child will be 
excited about the opportunity to take part. 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. Please fill in the slip below and return it 
to the school office before Monday 9th December 2019.  

Kind regards, 
Mr Beauchamp and the Year 4 Team 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

Castleton Y4 Parents’ meeting Thursday 12th December, 2019 
Return to the school office by Monday 9th December, 2019 

 

Name of child ………………………………………………………..…..        Class ……………………….. 
I will/ will not be able to attend the meeting about Castleton residential 
I will be attending the meeting at  9:00am/6:00pm ( please delete as necessary) 
 
Signed ………………………………………….    
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